
High School Board Report 

January 2013 

 Varsity girls are ranked #14 in the state and have an overall 21-3 record and 

are 2-0 in district.  They play at home against Canton (11-12, 1-1) Friday  

 Varsity boys beat Quinlan Ford Tuesday to move to 15-5.  They opened 

district Friday at home against Canton. 

 MHS will be doing a “Texting Kills” emphasis next week.  We have 

purchased 500 rubber rings that say texting kills for our kids to wear.  There 

will be a video presentation and then the teachers will use the 

accompanying curriculum for 2-3 days during reading period.  Our hope is 

to bring awareness to our kids of the pending tragedy if they continue to 

text while driving 

 Mrs. Dudley is preparing a dating-violence assembly within this month 

 Work is being done in the graphic design class to renovate the library and 

the annex.  Students in this class have done a tremendous job of using 3-D 

graphics to redesign the library and we hope to make some changes during 

spring break 

 Jan 12th was All-Area Band contest in Chapel Hill 

 Jan 25-26 All Region clinic and concert White Oak 

 Technology committee met this week and has a very productive meeting.  

Plans for class offerings and arrangements were discussed.  A lot of 

excitement right now revolving around technology and our kids 


